
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,           21-12-2023 

 

On behalf of the Board of Governors, I am delighted to announce, subject to ratification, the 

appointment of Mrs Paula Donaghy as the new principal of St Oliver's Primary School. Mrs 

Donaghy is currently serving as Vice Principal in St James' Primary School, Newtownabbey 

and brings a wealth of experience to the role. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to our Interim Principal, Mr Byrne for his dedication and 

leadership over the past few months. His commitment to St Oliver's has been truly 

commendable and we wish him the best in his future endeavours. 

Mrs Donaghy will take over from Mr Byrne at the Mid Term Break in February and will 

continue to uphold the high standards set by Mr Byrne, leading us into a new chapter of 

growth and development in St Oliver's.  

 

Please join us in welcoming Mrs Donaghy to our school community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Carragher 

Chairman Board of Governors 

 

2 Roxborough Road, 
Cullyhanna, 

Newry, 
BT35 0QJ. 

 
T: 02830878225 

W: www.stoliverspscarrickrovaddy.co.uk 

E: cbyrne760@c2kni.net 
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